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Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited take no responsibility 
for the contents of this announcement, make no representation as to its accuracy or completeness and expressly 

meeting of the second session of the Board in 2022 on September 8, 2022, the Board agreed to 
nominate Ms. Lin Qing (林清) (“Ms. Lin”) as the candidate for the non-executive Director of 

the second session of the Board (the “Proposed By-election of the Non-executive Director”), 
and to convene the second extraordinary general meeting (the “EGM”) in 2022 and propose the 

nomination at the EGM for consideration. Ms. Lin’s term of office will commence from the date 
of approval at the EGM to the expiry of the term of office for the second session of the Board. The 

biographical details of Ms. Lin are set out as follows:
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